
From: Nicole Mountain  
Sent: 25 November 2022 16:54 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; SaveMuseumStreet 
Subject: Objection ref: 2021/2954/P One Museum Street 
 
Dear Camden Planning dept.   
 
I am writing on behalf of my client Miss Ruth Elisabeth Henderson, who is a 
resident in Macklin St, London.  
 
Flat 1, 1-7 Macklin House, Macklin Street, London WC2B 5NH.  
 
She is objecting to the proposed 74m high office block to replace the old 
travelodge, Museum St London.  
 
Please update me if you require any further information.  
 
Regerds,   
 
Nicole Mountain MAAT AATQB 

P.A. Elisabeth Henderson 
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Information contained in this email and any attachments may be privileged or 
confidential and intended solely for the individual or entity to whom the email is 
addressed. If this message has been sent to you in error, you must not disclose, 
distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained. Please advise 
the sender immediately and delete the message from your system.  
 



 


